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Sponsorship Opportunities!

The Mill at Sonning, the delightful and highly successful dinner theatre,
has a very exciting late summer/autumn season planned!
A Sentimental Journey – The Story of Doris Day is returning for 6 magical weeks! This musical extravaganza was first staged at The Mill and last year  transferred to London to much acclaim.
The Hollywood Reporter, no less, described the show as   “Dazzling!”
Prior to this the show will be travelling to the world renowned  
International Edinburgh Festival (in August 2011).
In October, we are delighted to announce the World Premiere of Raymond Chandler’s “The Big Sleep”, adapted for the stage 
by Alvin Rakoff and John D. Rakoff.
To help us with these 2 thrilling productions, The Mill warmly invites you to become a sponsor. In return we can offer a range of first class 
benefits for you or your company.
£500 + VAT – You will receive 2 tickets for
the first night of each of these productions and be invited to the 
     after-show champagne reception to meet the cast. 
Plus, a dedication on our patrons’ page in the 
programme for a whole year.
     £1,000 + VAT – 4 tickets to each 1st night,
                            Champagne reception and a patrons’ page dedication. 
                               Plus a ¼ page advert in our programme for the 2 shows.
        £2,500 + VAT – 10 tickets to each 1st night,
                   Champagne reception and patrons’ page dedication.
Plus, a ½ page advert for the 2 shows.
          £5,000 + VAT – All of the above and a ½ page
          advert in our programme for the whole year.
Plus, 10 tickets to use during the year!
                                They could be used as gifts to friends or for
 entertaining  clients.

Regards,
 (
For more
 details on this unique opportunity please speak to 
Lara Rixon at The Mill on 0118 9696039
!
)Sally Hughes, Managing Director
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